
Sherman County School Parents, Students, Staff and 

Community, 

This is a message for January 14, 2019. 

The Jr. High basketball games with South Wasco County have 

been cancelled today as well as all Jr. High/High School 

basketball practices and after-school activities.  This will allow 

buses, students, parents and staff to travel home safely during 

daylight hours.   

The only after-school activity that is still occurring this evening 

is the School Board Meeting at 7:00 p.m. in the Library Program 

Room.   

Thank you for your understanding, 

 

Wes Owens 

   


